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CITY OF MILFORD 
SEWER COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

February 26, 2020 
 
 
The Sewer Commission of the City of Milford held a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 
26, 2020 in Conference Room C of the Parsons Government Center, 70 West River Street, 
Milford, CT.   

 

The following Commissioners were in attendance: 
Chairman Lee Cooke 
Vice Chairman Edmund Collier 
Commissioner, Brian Bier 
Commissioner Vito Castignoli 
Commissioner Bradford Hubler 
 
Others in attendance: 
Lindsay King, Wastewater 
Mark Davis, Westcott & Mapes 
Beverly Hayes, Recording Secretary 
 
Commissioners and others not in attendance: 
Jay Tranquilli, Board of Alderman Liaison 
 
Chairman Cooke called the meeting to order at 6 P.M. stating that Information will be 
presented by Westcott and Mapes, Inc. on the following projects: 

Gulf Pond Sanitary Pump Station Repairs 
& 

Lower Wepawaug “Stonebridge” Pond Sewer/Manhole Lining 
 

Chairman Cooke explained that public comments will be restricted to these projects only.  He 
then turned the meeting over to Mark Davis, Westcott & Mapes, consultant to the Sewer 
Commission. 

Mark Davis explained that the Gulf Pond Sanitary Pump Station Repairs includes replacing the 
24 inch butterfly valve with a new valve on force main header, replace all four 4) 18-inch gate 
valves on the pump station lines, and design, materials, construction, construction 
administration and other related costs to the project.He explained that the bulk of the cost is for 
the bypass to conduct the repairs.  He added that this project has been bonded for $665,000. 
and approved by the Board of Alderman. 

Mark Davis explained that the Lower Wepawaug “Stonebridge” Pond Sewer/Manhole Lining 
Project includes the installation of 204 linear feet of cured-in-place liner in the existing 16-inch 
cast iron sanitary sewer extending underneath Lower Wepawaug “Stonebridge” Pond, and 
design, materials, construction, construction administration and other replaced costs.  He 
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added that this project has been bonded for $110,000. and approved by the Board of 
Alderman. 

Chairman Cooke closed the Public Hearing at 6:10 P.M. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
              
       Beverly A. Hayes, BS,  
       Recording Secretary 
        


